
As of April 15, 2025, there are no confirmed cases or outbreaks of measles
reported in Sussex County. The Sussex County Division of Health continues to

closely monitor the situation and will share updates on the official county
website (www.sussex.nj.us) if any cases are identified.

Prevent measles and talk to your healthcare provider about the MMR vaccine,
especially if planning to travel.
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